
Class 3 Welcome Meeting 

- All uniform should be named, including P.E. kit. 

 

- P.E. kit should be brought into school at the start of every half term 

and taken home at the end of every half term. 

 

- No extra pens or pencils should come into school. 

 

- No jewellery should be worn in school apart from stud earrings and a 

wrist watch. 

 

- Please send a named bottle of water into school every day as we don’t 

want the children drinking from the taps in the toilets. The named 

bottle can stay in school throughout the term if you want. (School 

bottles are still available from the school office for £1) 

 

- Home reading should take place five times a week for a minimum of ten 

minutes and reading records should be kept up to date. Reading books 

will be checked and changed as regularly as possible.  

 

- Weekly spellings are sent home on a Monday and there is a quiz every 

Friday. Please encourage your child to practise these spellings at home. 

Also, please encourage your child to practise their times tables at 

home.  

 

- Homework will be given out every Thursday and returned on Monday 

morning. If your child has difficulty with work, please inform me with a 

note in their book. 

 

- Snacks for playtimes should be fruit or a healthy cereal bar. Milk and 

Toast (10p a day) are available. 

 

- Dinner money should be sent into school on Fridays. 
 


